
Ammonia Statement for Wood Lane Farm 

 
Wood Lane Farm is currently permitted to hold 130,000 ducks. The operator is applying to vary the 

permit to hold 350,000 broiler chickens. 

Pre-Application enquiry was completed on 7th February 2023 and ammonia screening form was 

submitted to the Environment Agency on 20th February 2023. Based on the emission factors 

published, it is expected that there will be less ammonia emissions with broiler chickens than with 

ducks. All manure will be exported off site for disposal. 

 

350,000 broiler places x 0.034 = 11,900kg ammonia 

130,000 duck places x 0.11 = 14,300kg ammonia 


